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6th March 2024 

 
Year 6 Activity Week – 24th to 28th June 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Following confirmation that you are happy for your child to take part in our activity week, please find further 
details below.  
 
Activity week will be Monday 24th June to Friday 28th June.  
 
Ours week’s activities for the children to take part in are: 
 

• A trip to the seaside (Hunstanton)  

• Sporting activities in school with Pacesetters 

• A trip to London Zoo 

• A day at Riverside Hub 

• A BBQ/Disco then a sleepover in school 

• A trip to Moulton Theatre to watch a movie and experience being on a stage. 
 
NOTE:  If your child prefers not to sleepover, they can be collected at the end of the evening and returned 
to school the following day.  The costs will remain the same as there are no additional costs charged for the 
sleepover. 
 
The cost of this trip is £81.00, however, FOSA have kindly contributed £5.00 per child to reduce the cost of 
this trip to parents/carers. Therefore, the total cost of the activity week will be £76.00 per child, which you 
can pay in full or in 3 instalments as follows: 
 

• Payment 1 - £30 to be received by Friday 29th March 2024 

• Payment 2 - £23 to be received by Friday 30th April 2024 

• Payment 3 - £23 to be received by Friday 31st May 2024 
 
The above payments are non-refundable as the school will be booking and paying for the activities during 
the coming month. 

 
Children who are eligible for Pupil Premium can use their Pupil Premium voucher - please speak to the 
school office to do this. 
 
You will receive a separate text and email with a link to Eduspot/SchoolMoney to enable you to make 
payment. 
 
More details of the arrangements will be sent to you nearer the time. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
   
 
 
Mrs R Connors and Ms M Holmes 
Year 6 Class Teachers 

‘With God ALL Things are possible’ Matthew 19:26 


